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 Memorandum

To: 
MOR/PH/DS/MR/JG/ST




CC:
MOB/IA/JRH/SM
From:
RCH
Date:
5.10.11


We have recently had a few instances of problems with joinery deliveries and when looked into have found that there has been insufficient information given to JMS in the first instance, a lack of chasing RCL for programme information, little agreement on programme between both parties and then insufficient monitoring of the programming.
It is something that we need to tighten up on before we give ourselves a big problem somewhere.

In future and as early as possible a detailed drawing, procurement, manufacturing programme needs to be agreed with JMS and then included within the orders to JMS. These then need to be available and used during the production meetings at the works as well as being closely monitored between John and the relevant PM’s.


1
0


2

